


 
 

Bragging rights: Gary Evans, Director of Operations for the Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation, announces two awards ODOT recently won for 
projects in Rogers and Oklahoma counties to members of the Oklahoma 
Transportation Commission at the Monday, Aug. 3, meeting. ODOT received the 
honors in the America’s Transportation Awards program, which is sponsored by the 
American Association of Highway Transportation Officials, along with American 
Automobile Association and the U.S. Chamber of Commerce.  

An emergency project on SH-20 in Rogers County was named the best “On Time, Small 
Project.” The widening of I-235 at N.W. 36th in Oklahoma City was named the best “On 
Budget, Medium Project.” The projects won regional awards given at the Western 
AASHTO meeting in July and now will be part of the national competition.  

From left are commissioners Bruce Benbrook, northwest Oklahoma; Bradley Burgess, 
southwest Oklahoma; Peter Regan, northeast Oklahoma, and Evans. 



 
 
Crews construct a bridge that will carry Western Avenue traffic over the I-40 
Crosstown in Oklahoma City. Monday, Aug. 3, the Oklahoma Transportation 
Commission awarded a contract for construction along the central portion of the 
more than 20-phase project, to the east of the above project. Not only is I-40 a major 
east-west corridor through Oklahoma, it is one of few coast-to-coast highways in the 
United States. The new I-40 Crosstown is expected to open to traffic in 2012. 


